
Declared
Disaster
Recovery
Fund

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has allocated $3,240,899 to
nonprofit developers in Davidson County through the Declared Disaster Recovery Fund (DDRF) to
address emergency community development needs resulting from tornados, wind damage and the
flooding that impacted multiple communities in Davidson County in March and May 2020. 

About the Declared Disaster Recovery Fund

Call Now.
615-252-8422 

Schedule a pre-application interview!
Phone : 615-252-8422 
Email: aharrell@nashville-mdha.org

Eligible Projects for Funding
The DDRF funds are being allocated to nonprofit developers for housing
acquisition and rehabilitation to preserve affordable housing. All activities
will benefit households at or below 80% of the area median income (AMI)
and properties that were damaged from the storms in March and May 2020. 

Application Process
Contact MDHA Community Development Senior Program Manager Angela
Harrell to schedule a pre-application interview to determine the eligibility of
your project. Once the interview is complete and if it is determined your
project is eligible, a formal application can be submitted via the Neighborly
Software portal.

METROPOLITAN DEVELOPMENT
AND HOUSING AGENCY

Now Accepting Applications!

Funds are available for a limited time! Contact us to apply before they expire.
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